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BBQ ARRANGEMENTS 
The BBQ will take place on Tuesday 2nd June in 
Castlewellan Forest Park.  The bus will arrive in Joseph 
Street Portadown, beside ASDA car park, at 9.30 for a 
10.00 am departure.  If you have a folding chair, please 
label it and take it with you.  Tom and Valerie are 
organising a treasure hunt so put a pen in your pocket. 

It is difficult to predict the weather but come prepared 
for rain or shine.   If rain is forecast we may hire the 
pavilion in the grounds of Castlewellan.   Food and soft 
drinks will be provided but if you wish to have a glass of 
wine please BYO (bring your own).  The cost of the 
event for Upper Bann members is £10 for those 
travelling by bus and £6 for those travelling by car. 
Money will be collected on the bus.  Those travelling by 
car are asked to pay Graham on arrival at Castlewellan 
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Summer Break 

A number of activities will 
continue over the summer 
break but others will be 
discontinued until September.  
Please discuss summer 
arrangements with your activity 
convenor.  Enjoy the summer 
break! 

Concert in 
Craigavon Civic 
Centre 

A concert will be held at 
Craigavon Civic Centre on 
Saturday 30th May 2015 at 
7.45 pm.  The concert will 
include the Counterpoint 
Choir and the South Ulster 
Community Band.  Admission 
£10 - pay at the door.  This is 
an event not to be missed! 

Final Call for 
Subscriptions 

Subscriptions for the year April 
2015 - 2016 are now overdue.  
If you wish to continue as a 
member of Upper Bann U3A 
but have not yet paid your 
subscription please do so 
before the end of May.  Send 
your cheque for £15 to Laura 
McAdam 13 Village Walk 
Portadown Co Armagh BT63 
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